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Thursday 01st December  2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers, and supporting local community, 

 

This year, Woodhill Primary School is planning their 1st ever Christmas Fair on Friday 9th 

December to the children and local families to attend on the school grounds. 

  

This is a wonderful opportunity for building community spirit, rekindling old and making new 

friendships and memories. 

  

To assist in making this an exciting event we are asking if all parents/carers can help us in 

this.  We would be very grateful for any donations you may consider to give to this event.  If 

you are interested in donating to this event, please let the office know and bring all 

donations to our school office before Wednesday 7th December.  Any local companies 

offering significant donations will be included on the programme and advertising of the 

event with the local community. 
 

small gifts for Santa’s Grotto Food - hot dogs, buns, soup, 

fries 

Sweets 

Desserts - donuts, cakes Soft drinks Hot drinks 

Raffle Prizes monetary donations Catering disposables - 

plates, napkins, cutlery, cups 

Fairy lights Face painting Character costumes/ props 

 

Name of business / 

Individual 

 

Contact details  

Donation details  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much 

 

 
Mr O Philips 

Headteacher 


